
Cost: No Charge

RSVP:  Register online at www.HolyApostles.edu/shroud or 
Or please call Suzanne Gendron at 860-632-3067 or by email at
sgendron@holyapostles.edu to register or for more information.

It is said to have been brought from the Mideast to Europe 
by the Knights Templar, and it is purportedly the most 

studied artifact in history. But the greatest claim made for this 
cloth is that it is the actual burial cloth of Christ.

What is it, where did it come from, can it really be the
 burial cloth of Christ – wasn’t it proven a fake?

The Most Holy Cloth
The Shroud of Turin 

Join Us As We Explore

Tuesday, March 25, 2025
7:00pm -8:00pm
St. Peter’s Hall

33 Prospect Hill Road, Cromwell, CT

Followed by a complimentary dessert reception at St. Peter’s Hall 

Come hear Deacon Ben LoCasto, an alumnus at Holy
Apostles, answer these questions in a one hour discussion.
Deacon LoCasto is a Permanent Deacon of the Diocese of

Norwich, serving the Parish of  the Good Shepherd. He is a
Licensed Clinical Social Worker, certified Spiritual Director,
as well as the Northeast Commander of the Templars Today. 

http://www.holyapostles.edu/shroud
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